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Dear Parent/Carer 

Open Evening – Tuesday 3 October 2023 – Early Finish for Students  

We are holding our annual Open Evening on Tuesday 3 October, where 

we invite prospective students and families into the Academy to see some 

of our extraordinary practice and sample secondary school lessons. 

The school day will finish early at 1pm. If your child catches a Roselyn bus, 

these will run as normal at the earlier time of 1pm. If your child catches a 

service bus, they will need to catch an earlier bus home or they are 

welcome to remain in school, where they will be supervised and can 

complete any homework, until the normal finish time of 3pm. The 

Summercourt travel bus will run at the normal time of 3pm, students can 

either remain in school until then or find alternative transport home.  

Lots of our current students will support the evening, taking leadership roles 

in subject areas or running tours. Students supporting at the evening will be 

directed by the subject team they are supporting as to whether they 

should remain in school at 1pm or whether they can leave and return for 

the start of the evening. If your child is interested in supporting a particular 

subject area, they should speak to teachers of that subject. They will then 

receive a separate letter about this, which will include a consent form to 

return. 

Year 11 student leaders will be involved in leading tours and organising 

events during the evening. Again, a separate letter will be issued 

explaining more details, including a consent form to return. 

If you have any questions about the arrangements for the day, please do 

not hesitate to contact Reception or email enquiries@penrice.org.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lucy Gambier 

Headteacher 
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